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Year 2 visit to the Science Museum 

22nd October 2015 

 
The children from Year 2 had an enjoyable day at the 

Science Museum.  They explored the gallery called 

óWho am I?ô. This trip helped to consolidate their  

learning and knowledge of the human body.  

The Science Museum in London is free of charge and a 

great day our for all the family. Why not take your      

children and have fun whilst learning. 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Thank you for sending your children 

back to school in their correct school 

uniform. Please check the school web-

site for our school uniform policy if you 

are unsure of what is permitted.  

All pupils, parents and staff are  

representatives  of  Salisbury and the    

manor in which we conduct ourselves in 

and out of school can be a reflection on all 

of us.  I am proud to say that many of our children are achieving 

great accomplishments and we always like to celebrate this.  

 

Congratulations to Jeremiah 

for representing Salisbury 

School, taking 3rd place in 

the summer reading         

challenge óRecord        

Breakersô.   

 

I am also delighted to         

announce that  Brendan and 

Brian Nwakanma have  

written and designed a book 

called óThe Santa who did 

not get a gift at Christ-

masô.  

 

Please keep us informed on 

your children's extra      

curriculum activities and 

hobbies so that we can commend the children personally in school 

assemblies.  

Well done childrenðwe are very proud that you    

belong to our school.  

On your childôs birthday we are aware that some parents like to 

celebrate their special day with a class birthday cake or class gifts. 

 

Due to our expanding school and the importance of learning time, 

cakes and birthday gifts are no longer accepted by class teachers or 

office staff. All childrenôs birthdays are celebrated in a whole 

school assembly every week and children are presented with a birth-

day pencil and sticker.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Ms A Choppy 

Head Teacher 
 

 

Bug Club Dress up day 
 

It was an even brighter and  colourful day on 24th Octo-

ber when the  children came into school  wearing their 

bug costumes. This was to   promote our school pro-

gramme called óBUG CLUBô.  All children here at Salis-

bury have been given a great resource which enables 

them to carry on their learning at home and enjoy this 

interactive   reading aid. Please   encourage your children 

to log on as much as possible and if you are  experiencing 

any difficulties or need help then   please contact the 

school office.  
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School Uniform and Hair styles 
All our children must attend school wearing their correct 

uniform :                                                                                    

¶ Navy Blue school sweatshirt with the school logo. 

¶ White school T-shirt with the school logo. 

¶ Navy blue fleece with a school logo. 

¶ White polo shirt.  

¶ Navy skirt or trousers.  

¶ Any other clothes in school colours would be accepta-
ble, with the exception of jeans.  

¶ Suitable plain black shoes or trainers must be worn; flip
-flops, high heels, football boots or sling-back shoes are 

inappropriate, due to our school Health and Safety regu-

lations. 

¶ No Make up or nail varnish should be worn. 

¶ Black, navy or white tights only 

¶ Hairstyles must be suitable and sensible for school and 
of natural colour. No fancy haircuts e.g. Mohicans, 

Fusey, Fasion designs, Tram lines or shaven sides with 

long on top. 

If any child comes into school with an unsuitable  

hairstyle the parents will be called to collect their 

child to have their hair style made suitable for 

School. 

Unfortunately this has already happened to a number 

of our children. We take pride in our school and in 

representing Salisbury. Therefore, how we conduct 

and present  

ourselves reflects on our school and community, so 

let  us all work together in something that we are 

proud to be apart of.  

Medication  in school  

We are at that time of year where we suffer 

from coughs, cold and high temperatures. 

In Salisbury School we are fortune enough to have a Welfare 

Assistant who most of you will know as Ms Humble.  

All children who are unwell or may need  

assistance will be sent to her. Please make sure that we have 

your correct contact details  in the event of  

emergencies or if your child was to become ill at school. 

If you have prescribed medication for your child, please see Ms 

Humble to give your consent for her to administer the  medica-

tion to your child. Only medication prescribed by a GP will 

be administered and must be in the   

original boxðPlease come to the school 

office to complete a medication form 
All children are permitted to keep their 

inhaler in their class room.  

Please inform the school office if you 
have a new telephone number or  
address straight away.Proof of address 
must be brought into the office. 
 

Black History Month  
 

We celebrated Black History Month by participating in 

a variety of activities. 

The whole school were taught an African Dance      

routine by a visiting dance teacher. 

We also had Black History Assemblies where each 

class presented their learning. 

We looked at the lives of many famous black people such as Mary Seacole, Martin Luther King and Rosa Parks 

and Ottobalu Cugoano. Children conducted a variety of activities such as researching lives, writing diary entries and 

performing poetry to celebrate the achievements of inspiring 

people. 

 

 

Coffee morning 
Thank you to the parents who came to the Governors 

coffee morning on 10th October. There was a big turn 

out with approx. 24 parents present. Thank you for 

your positive comments and suggestions and also for 

the questions raised. I have in turn answered these         

question and the replies will be placed onto the school website.   

 

Our next Parents coffee morning will be on Friday 4th December  

and a member of our Senior Leadership Team will be present. We 

hope as many of you as possible can attend as this is just one of our 

positive ways in strengthening our partnerships with parents and  

families. If you would like to suggest an item to be discussed, I will 

organise the right people to attend. 
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Attendance & Punctuality  
I am very pleased to report that the children's attendance and punctuality is constantly improving. All parents 

were sent a letter home thanking them for supporting their child to reach 100%.  Keep up the excellent     at-

tendance and I hope to be rewarding more          

children at the end of this present school term. 

      

Year 3 Visit London 

City Airport  

 
On Tuesday 20th  October 

2015 Year 3 visited London 

City Airport.  

 

The aim was to explore the surroundings of an airport and        

research various jobs and roles.  

 

The trip is to consolidate the 

children's learning in         

connection to their IPC topic 

óGateway to the World 

ï Airportsô. 
 

 

We always reward our highest attending 

children as well as rewarding the highest 

attending class. Have a look at the chart to 

see where your class is towards achieving 

the highest level of attendance. Everyone 

can make a difference in keeping /  helping 

their class win the termly prize for the 

highest attendance class. 

United Nations International Older People's      

Celebration 2015 

Our Year 6 children attended the "United Nations      

International Older People's Celebration 2015" at 

Manor Park Library. They interviewed a number of 

older people from the community about their             

experiences as school children. These formed the      

basis of newspaper articles for the United Nations 

event. 

Be SAFE Be SEEN ï Thatôs our motto for our children when out on school visits.  
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Anti-Bullying Week: Monday 16th-Friday 20th November 2015 

In line with the National Anti-Bullying Campaign we focussed on the issue of anti-bullying in schools.         

Pupils and parents took part in a workshop with the aim and understanding of :  

¶ �D���l�]�v�P���‰���Œ���v�š�•���l�����Z�]�o���Œ���v���µ�v�����Œ�•�š���v�����Á�Z���š �����µ�o�o�Ç�]�v�P���]�• 

¶ �t�Z�Ç�����}�����Z�]�o���Œ���v�����µ�o�o�Ç�M 

¶ �d�}�‰���Ÿ�‰�•���}�v���Z�}�Á���š�}���‰�Œ���À���v�š�����µ�o�o�Ç�]�v�P 

¶ �t�Z���š���š�}�����}���]�(���Ç�}�µ�Œ�����Z�]�o�����]�•�������]�v�P�����µ�o�o�]���� 

¶ �t�Z���š���š�}�����}���]�(���Ç�}�µ�Œ�����Z�]�o�����]�•�����µ�o�o�Ç�]�v�P���}�š�Z���Œ�• 

 

We hope you all found this workshop useful and interesting. 
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